
School Council Minutes – 9th February, 2016   

Present:  Frazer, Philippe, Josh, Chloe, Isabella, James, Paddy, Finley, Eden, 

Olivia, William, Mrs. Lewin 

Apologies:  None 

The meeting started with a prayer. 

 Minutes of previous meeting – Class 2 buddies are still working well.  

Everyone was reminded to wear their school council badges.  Mrs. Lewin 

confirmed that the outdoor play equipment had been ordered but we need 

to order indoor games at our next meeting.  The collection that Paddy had 

suggested before Christmas was very successful. 

 CAFOD World Gifts – Mrs. Lewin informed everyone that we had raised 

£100 towards this.  William and Paddy checked what we had ordered in 

previous years.  It was agreed, after William’s suggestion, that we buy 

several smaller things rather than 1 bigger one.  That way we could help 

more people.  The council members then looked through the booklet and 

chose what they wanted to order. 

 School Secretary Interviews – Mrs. Lewin suggested that the school 

council might like to be part of the interviews for the new school 

secretary.  Everyone enthusiastically agreed to this.  Questions to ask 

the candidates were discussed and agreed upon. 

Any Other Business 

 Class 2 would really like more indoor games for rainy playtimes. 

 Class 3 suggested a bike rack for the shed. 

 They also suggested that we change our school day to 3.30pm so that 

they could have longer to play at lunchtime.  

 They would like nets for the goals & bigger goals. 

 They would also like more books in their room – hard backed graphic 

novels, comics, and books by David Walliams, Holly Webb & Enid Blyton. 

 If possible, they would like some more active after school clubs. 



 


